STATE OF ARIZONA

KaTtie Hosss Orrick oF THE GOVERNOR Executive OFFICE
GOVERNOR

April 10, 2024

The Honorable Ben Toma
Speaker of the House

Arizona House of Representatives
1700 W. Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007

RE: House Bill 2404: voter registration cards; mailing limitation
Speaker Toma,

Today, I vetoed House Bill 2404. This bill is unnecessary. Arizona statute and the
Elections Procedures Manual already outline the process when a voter provides a new
residential address that is located outside the state.

Sincerely,
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Katie Hobbs
Governor
State of Arizona

cc:

The Honorable Warren Petersen
The Honorable John Gillette
The Honorable Adrian Fontes
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